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                   Newsletter 31
st
 March 2017 

   
Key Stage 2 Production: 
A huge well done to all the children in years 3,4 
and 5 who took part in their very successful 
production “Welcome to the West End”.  I am 
sure that the parents will agree with me that the 
children sang and performed excellently. I 
would also like to thank all the staff in years 3,4 
and 5 for all their hard work in putting the 
production together. 
 
Cycle Permits: 
Reminder: Every child that cycle to school 
needs to apply for a cycle permit from the 
school office.  Please ensure you have applied 
for a permit before your child brings their 
bicycle to school. Please see Mrs Brill in the 
school office if one is required. 
   
Parking: 
Please remember to respect our neighbours 
and park considerately, this includes driveways 
and Zig Zag markings directly outside the 
school. We are all working towards having a 
safe and peaceful environment for our children 
to enjoy. 
 
Friends of Highfield Primary School: 
During the Spring term two key events were 
held: Firstly the very popular Valentines Disco, 
in memory of Mrs Wordsworth, which raised 
£817.21 (which included £153.95 of kind 
donations from parents). The second event 
was the Mother’s Day Shop which raised 
£386.99. I would like to thank all those involved 
in making both events so successful. 
 
School Lunches 
As you will know from previous Parentmails, 
after Easter, school lunches will now be 
provided by `The Pantry`. The meals will still be 
cooked fresh on site and the price will remain 
at £2.20. All ordering and paying for meals 
should be done via their website: 
www.thepantrycatering.co.uk . Should you 
encounter any problems registering your child 
please call their office on 0208 813 7040. Full 
details of the menu can be found on their 
website. For easy access a link can be found 
on the Highfield Primary School website. 
 
 

  
Healthy Schools Award 
During the Spring Term Highfield achieved both the 
Bronze and Silver Healthy Schools Award. To help us 
`Go for Gold` next year we would ask parents to 
refrain from putting lollipops, sweets and chocolates 
into their children’s lunchboxes.  Also could we ask to 
have no nuts or nut based products in lunchboxes as 
we have a growing number of children in school with 
nut allergies. 
 
Attendance – Top three class: 
                 
   1

st
   Dolphins – 97% 

   2
nd

  Hawks – 96.9 % 
   3

rd
   Lions – 96.7% 

 
 
Year 6 and Year 2 SATs  
During May the year 6 and year 2 children will be 
sitting their national SATs tests. So that we can 
provide you with further details an information leaflet 
will be sent home today. 
 
Book Fair 
Yet again our Book Fair was extremely popular and I 
hope the children are enjoying reading their new 
books. As a result of the purchases made, the school 
has earnt £1076.00 worth of books. This money will be 
used to buy books for both the KS2 and KS1 libraries. 
After Easter we will be seeking the views of the 
children as to which books to buy. I would like to thank 
the staff who gave up their own time to sell books and 
to the parents who again supported Highfield in raising 
funds for the children.  
 
Summer Term Key Dates: 
 
Please see the attached sheet with key dates for 
Summer term. Please note dates for Bikeability and 
District Sports are yet to be confirmed. 
 
 
 
And finally………….I would like to thank you all for 
your continued support of Highfield Primary School 
and hope you all have a very restful Easter break with 
your families.   
 
School will commence on Tuesday 18

th
 April 2017. 

 
Ms L Corrigan  

Headteacher. 
   

http://www.highfield.hillingdon.sch.uk/
http://www.thepantrycatering.co.uk/
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Summer Term Key Dates 2017 
 

 Important Dates Summer Term 2017 

Tuesday 18th April 2017 Term Starts 

Tuesday 25th April 2017 Seahorses School Trip to Flowerland 

Thursday 27th April 2017 Koalas Assembly 

Thursday 27th April 2017 Flamingos School Trip to Flowerland 

Monday 1st May  2017 May Bank Holiday 

Thursday 4th May 2017 Year 5/6 Swimming Gala 

Monday 8th May 2017 KS2 (Yr6) SATs  

Monday 15th May 2017 KS1 (Yr2) SATs  

Thursday 25th May 2017 Dolphins Assembly 2.45pm 

Monday 29th May – Friday 2nd June 2017 Half Term 

Friday 26th May 2017 Training Day 

Wednesday 7th June 2017 Cricket Tournament 

Thursday 8th June 2017 Owls Assembly 2.45pm 

Monday 12th June – Friday 16th June 2017 Phonics Screening Week 

Monday 12th June 2017 Life Bus Week 

Thursday 15th June 2017 Jazzy Bears Assembly 2.45pm 

Thursday 22nd June 2017 FS Sports Day am 

Friday 23rd June 2017 KS1 Sports Day am 

Friday 23rd June 2017 KS2 Sports Day pm 

Tuesday 27th June 2017 New to Nursery Meeting 2.30pm 

Wednesday 28th June 2017 FS Reserve Sports Day  

Thursday 29th June 2017 KS1 & KS2 Reserve Sports Day 

Thursday 29th June 2017 Year Dolphins Pizza Express Trip am 

Tuesday 4th July 2017 New to Reception Parents Meeting 2.30pm 

Thursday 6th July 2017 Year 2 Trip to Aldenham Country Park 

Friday 7th July 2017 Friends of Highfield End of Term Event 

Wednesday 5th July 2017  Year 4 Trip to the Roald Dahl Museum 

Thursday 6th July 2017 Year 6 Leavers Performance 7pm 

Thursday 13th July 2017 Nursery Assembly 2.45pm 

Tuesday 18th July 2017 Year 3 Foxes Pizza Express Trip 

Tuesday 18th July 2017 End of Year Reports – Parent Drop- Ins 3.30-
4.30pm 

Wednesday 19TH July 2017 Year 6 Laser Tag & Disco 

Thursday 20th July 2016 School finishes for summer break at 1.15pm 
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